Borough of Park Ridge
Minutes of Recreation and Cultural Committee
September 3, 2019

Meeting was called to order at 7:30pm by motion of Mike R. and seconded by Doug S.

Present: Doug Salvi, Michael Raia, Bob Fornatale, Paul Scarduffa,
Liz Falkenstern, Jason Roth and Glen Schauer of the Lego Group

Old Business:

TGA Summer Sports Camp are being well received and quite successful.

Our Parent’s Night Out offering this summer was cancelled due to lack of interest. However it is being
considered again for perhaps on Back to School nights. There would be an instructor offering crafts for

the children A nominal fee of $20 with the hours being 7:30-9:30 pm.

Summer Concerts went well. It was considered to change up the
Concert dates next year and this will be tabled for a future meeting.

Town Picnic was very successful. A vote was taken for the tip jar donation to go to 125th Anniversary
Fund. It was unanimously approved by a motion from Doug S. and seconded by Michael R.

New Business:

Glen Schauer spoke at the meeting asking for our support for the First

Lego League. The club has been active within the community for 2 years.

They are asking for our help in collecting fees and offer publicity. There was

a vote and it was approved unanimously by Paul S. and seconded by Maureen H.

Youth Bowling Clinic will be offered 9/27-12/13 3:30pm - 5:30 pm Cost $190 per child 10 week session.
Ragamuffin parade Saturday Oct 26 rain date Oct 27 Donuts will be ordered by Liz F. through Rockland
Bakery. The same vendors for pumpkins will be utilized as last year. Liz F will check supplies for cups and

ribbons and try to get more donations or sponsors.

Volunteers are needed for our Recreation Committee it was stated that we possibly have a Rec
committee member speak at a Back to School night to try to recruit new members.

Upcoming events

Italian Festival September 22, 2019, 2pm-6 pm Pool Parking lot

Taste of Park Ridge on October 13, 2019

The meeting was adjourned at 8:39 pm by Paul S. and seconded by Doug S.
Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Howell, Secretary



